
MILFORD AGING SERVICES COMMISSION 

REGULAR MEETING 

AUGUST 29, 2006  

MINUTES  

 

     A duly noted and advertised meeting of the Milford Aging Services 

Commission of the City of Milford, Nebraska was held at the Milford Senior 

Center in the City of Milford, NE at 7:00 P.M., Tuesday, August 29, 2006.  

Notice of the meeting was published in the Milford Times.  

       Notice of the meeting was simultaneously given to the members of the 

Milford Aging Services Commission. Availability of the agenda was 

communicated in advance and in the notice to the members of the meeting.  

All proceedings hereinafter shown were taken while the meeting was open to 

the attendance of the public.  

The meeting was called to order by Audrun Siebert. 

ROLL CALL:  Members present were: Vera Havener, Audrun Siebert, Gene 

Waring and Bev Wehrs.  Absent was: Terry Good, Glenda Maury and Susan 

Trabert..  

MINUTES:  Minutes were read. A motion was made by Audrun Siebert and 

seconded by Vera Havener to approve the minutes of the July 2006 meeting.  

Motion carried.  

FINANCIAL REPORT: Bev gave the financial report.  

ACTIVITIES: 

 Milford Fun Days, presented many types of activities for seniors.  At 

the Senior Center, the Potato Bake sold out with 150 meals.  The bake 

brought in $703.00, with $193.00 in expenses, net earning of $510.00. 

 In addition, the Sr. Center was the scene of the quilt show (over 50 

quilts).  The Milford Historical Society used the main floor to show 

their Milford Video. 

 Earlier in the month, eight seniors from Milford, traveled to York to 

listen to the Branson, Missouri singers. 

 A Trip to Lincoln to see the Sunken Gardens and visit Milford people 

living at the Legacy has been suggested. 

 The White Elephant Sale planned for Fun Days was postponed to a 

later date. 

 Bev showed the Curtis Barn Video on Monday, August 28th here. 

OLD BUSINESS:  

 Meal bids were obtained from Crestview and Sunrise Country Manor.  

Bids were $4.00 and $3.25 respectively per meal.  A motion was made 

by Vera Havener and seconded by Gene Waring to accept the Sunrise 

bid.  Motion carried. 



 Since the American Legion emblem sign is so unattractive, Gene will 

bring it up at the next Legion meeting.  (Legion has not met during July 

and August.) 

 Audrun contacted Lonnie Burkey about a new front sign at the Senior 

Center.  Lonnie will show us different types along with prices. 

 The two disabled exit lights have been repaired. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Memorial money from the Ruth Barker Family has been used to 

purchase two wall pictures, which have been mounted by the fireplace. 

 Memorial money in the amount of $295.00, was received for the 

Coralee Hauder Family.  A thank you note was sent. 

 There have been two rentals of the Senior Center in August. 

 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for September 26th, 2005 at 7:00 p.m.   

 

A motion was made by Audrun Siebert and seconded by Vera Havener to 

adjourn.  Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

                          Respectively Submitted 

       Gene Waring 


